
  
Wharton Church of England Primary School is an inclusive caring Christian community, committed to building futures for all 

children.  We offer a safe environment where everyone is valued, we nurture strong relationships that are underpinned by our Christian 

values and we champion children to be the best that they can be, empowering all to aim high and achieve their full potential. 

Wharton CE Primary School, Winsford, Cheshire, CW7 3EP

Date: Friday 27th May 2022 
Train up a child in the way they should go and when they are old they will not depart from it – Proverbs 22 v 6 

 

 
 
 
Attendance this week:  Oak Class are this week’s 
attendance champions with 97.7% 
Well Done Oak Class! 

 

USEFUL DATES:  

 Half Term – Monday 30th May return    

to school Monday 6th June  

 We have lots coming up over the 

summer term please keep an eye out 

for dates over the next coming weeks.  

               

What Happened this week: We celebrated the 
Queens Jubilee this week, we made plates, had a 
garden party with a jubilee Picnic lunch and a hat 
parade. Each class also performed a song from 
the decades, the children were fantastic and 
great fun was had by all! We even managed to fit 
in a visit from the ice cream lady! 
 
Jubilee Sports Day! 

We also held our annual sports day this week and 
it was fantastic to see all of our parents at the 
side lines once again! Well done to Elm and Apple 
class who were our sports day champions! 
 
Young Voices 

After Young Voices was cancelled in February, we 
finally got to attend it last night! It was bigger and 

better than ever, the children (and staff) sang 
their socks off! A lot of hard work and dedication 
goes into young voices, and it was lovely to be 
able to see the children perform.  
We are all very proud of them!  
 

BREAKFAST CLUB: After half 
term - (starting 13th June) 
there will be a change to 
breakfast club, a letter has 
been sent out this week.  
Should you have any 

problems with the new booking system please 
contact the school office after half term. 
Breakfast club remains as normal for the first 
week back after half term.  
 

SUN SAFETY!  As the weather is now getting 

warmer, can you please ensure that 

your child brings their water bottle 

into school every day, and a sunhat if 

the weather is very hot! Especially in 

reception as the children spend a lot 

of time outdoors engaging in their play and 

learning. 

We hope you have a lovely half 

term and a well-deserved rest. 

We look forward to seeing you 

back in school on Monday 6th 

June. 

http://wharton.cheshire.sch.uk/
http://wharton.cheshire.sch.uk/


 

Photo Gallery:  

Keep informed: We encourage everyone to follow our 

school Facebook page; we regularly post 

items from the classroom including many 

photos of the children being busy in their daily work.   

 

 


